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Susan Bonnell

From: Susan Bonnell

Sent: Thursday, October 04,2007 8:45 AM

To: Heather Predham; Dianne Smith; 'Daniel W. Simmons (dws@wob.nf.ca)1; Denise Dunn; Elizabeth

Strange; Jim Brown; Joyce Penney; Karen McDonald (Administrative Assistant to Jim Brown);

Lorraine Woolgar; Louise Jones; Mary French; Mary Maynes (Executive Assistant to Senior

Director); Oscar Howell; Pat Pilgrim; Terry Gulliver; Terry Mouland; Wayne Miller

Subject: RE: Follow up to October 1st meeting

My preference is for option one in the first letter. I don't think we should provide the % until they call looking for

it. Concerned about inability to understand meaning of result.

Susan Bonnell
Director, Strategic Communications

709-777-1426(1338)

From: Heather Predham

Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2007 8:43 AM

To: Dianne Smith; Daniel W. Simmons (dws@wob.nf.ca); Denise Dunn; Elizabeth Strange; Jim Brown; Joyce

Penney; Karen McDonald (Administrative Assistant to Jim Brown); Lorraine Woolgar; Louise Jones; Mary

French; Mary Haynes (Executive Assistant to Senior Director); Oscar Howell; Pat Pilgrim; Susan Bonnell; Terry

Gulliver; Terry Mouland; Wayne Miller

Subject: Follow up to October 1st meeting

Hi everyone,

As promised at the last meeting, and for discussion at the meeting on the 15th, I am circulating to you two
options of a possible letter for communicating the results of the decreased.

Thanks

Heather

5/21/2008
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